From: R

To: economicregulation

Cc: Nikhil Rajan

Subject: [External] H7 proposal.
Date: 09 August 2022 18:07:52
Dear Sir /Madam,

This is to inform that in ongoing H 7 proposal Air India give full support to the
LACC/AQC airline supported by BAR UK.

Regards,

Suhas Jadhav

Regional Manager — UK & Europe
Air India Ltd

London

T: 020 8231 8774

This email (and any attachments) may contain privileged and/or confidential information. If you
are not the person we sent this email to please do not distribute, copy or rely on the information
(or any attachment) it contains. If this came to you by mistake we are very sorry, please tell us
straightaway and then delete it.

Unless explicitly stated any opinion expressed in this e mail may not be the same as Air India, and
the content does not represent a contract. In addition we cannot accept responsibility (including
in negligence) for any loss or damage, for example (but not limited to) a computer virus, caused
as a result of this email (or any attachments). We reserve the right to retain and monitor all
email communications. Thank you.
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